
 

 
DATE:  March 27, 2015 
 
TO:  Ronald L. Olson, City Manager 
 
FROM:  Susan K. Thorpe, Assistant City Manger  

sthorpe@cctexas.com 
(361) 826-3898  

 

 
 
 
 
 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

Name     Title/Position   Department 

1.  Susan K. Thorpe               ACM       Executive  

 
OUTSIDE PRESENTER(S): 

Name     Title/Position   Organization 

1.  Dr. Tony Diaz    CAHB Chairman     
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Dr. Tony C. Diaz, Chairman of the Citizens Advisory Health Board (CAHB), contacted the City 
Manager’s Office to request to make a presentation to the City Council. The CAHB recently 
voted to recommend changes to the Health District’s reporting structure. Specifically, the CAHB 
Board voted to suggest Nueces County Commissioners Court be the designated and sole 
governing body of the City-County Public Health District. See attached letter and CAHB meeting 
minutes.  
 
Dr. Diaz will be making the presentation on behalf of the CAHB. 
 
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
Letter – Correspondence from CAHB Chairman Tony Diaz  
Minutes 1 – February 11, 2015 CAHB Meeting Minutes  
Minutes 2 – March 11, 2015 CAHB Meeting Minutes  
 
 

Recommendation from Citizens Advisory Health Board (CAHB) regarding  
City-County Health District  

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
City Council Meeting of April 14, 2015 


